
April 10, 1995 

 

 

TO:  David, Tom, Jeremy 

 

FROM: Sheryl  

 

RE:  Privacy guidance summary 

 

 

 

Attached is a draft one-page description of the guidance we gleaned 

from the Board's discussions last month on privacy.  David is preparing a 

revised matrix. Let me know if you have any comments before we give this 

to the Board.  Thanks! 


